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Important Dates
Jan. 8: Spring Semester
Begins

Jan. 18: Staff Training (SSU)

Jan. 20: FAFSA Workshop
(SSU, 10 a.m. - 2 p.m.)

*Throughout January:
recruitment presentations
and outreach at school
sites

Contact Us
Program Email: ats@sonoma.edu

Program Website:
precollegiate.sonoma.edu/ats/apply-

program
Instagram: @ats.sonoma

Myriah Solis, Administrative Support
Coordinator: 

solism@sonoma.edu

Alexia Moreno Espinoza, Outreach
Advisor:

morenoespi@sonoma.edu

Rayna Penning, Program Director:
penninra@sonoma.edu

(707) 664-4351

Meet your new outreach advisor!

Hi, my name is Ms. Moreno Espinoza and I’m your new
ATS Outreach Advisor! I’m looking forward to

meeting you guys very soon. I am an ATS alumnus, so I’m
very familiar with the program and what it is like being

an ATS student. I started at the SRJC and then
transferred to CSU Long Beach as a history major. I’m

finishing my M.A. in European Studies at a German
University. In my free time, I enjoy playing video games
and spending time with my family. I’m excited to meet

you guys and hear about your future goals.



page 2 precollegiate.sonoma.edu/ats/apply-program

A T S  F A Q S

Outreach meetings will be scheduled at
school sites starting in the month of January.
If you have questions or need to chat before
your school’s first scheduled outreach
meeting, please email us at
ats@sonoma.edu.

Recruitment

Outreach updates

Academic Talent Search’s
recruitment for 2024-2025 is

now open! To apply, please
email ats@sonoma.edu or fill

out the application on our
website!

Can you help with my JC classes?Absolutely. If 
you’re not already part of a program at your high 
school that covers your fees, we can help cover 
them.

Can ATS help with my school supplies? Sure can! 
Contact us for details.

Are there any workshops coming up? Yes! Stay 
tuned for details about spring workshops.

field trips
We’re now in the planning

process for spring and
summer field trips! Stay

tuned for updates!Attention, seniors! The new FAFSA is open, and we are holding an in-
person FAFSA workshop on Saturday, January 20 at SSU, from

10:00 am. - 2:00 p.m. Breakfast will be provided, and a representative
from SSU’s Financial Aid Office will be available to help answer

questions. Please email ats@sonoma.edu if you’d like to attend!

Senior Corner


